Rugby

An introductory movie for all those interested in Rugby,
interested players and fans, will be shown by Steve Scott
at the club on Thursday, October 31, 5:30 p.m. Steve says
this is a great movie and well worth your time. An Out-
rigger Rugby team is being formed. Interested players
should contact either Steve or Dr. John Keenan at the club.



